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MIAMI ART WEEK 2022 
Beginning Friday, November 25, 2022, through Friday, December 9, 2022, “Miami Art Week” 

(Featuring Art Basel) will be taking place.   Miami Art Week events will be taking place in the 

Downtown, Edgewater, Overtown, Wynwood and Brickell areas. 
 

The following events and closures will be taking place within the City of Miami during “Miami Art 

Week”:  

• The Gateway event will be held between 11/25 – 12/9 – closures will be on Flagler Street 

Between N.E. 2nd & N.E. 3rd Avenues.  

• The Hurry Up Slowly event will be held between 11/28 – 12/4 – closures will be on N.W. 

1st Court between 20th & 21st Streets.  

• The Art Miami event will be held between 11/25 – 12/5 – closures will be on N.E. 14th Street 

between Bayshore Drive & Herald Plaza.  

• The Hecho En Miami event will be held on 12/3 – closures will be on 25th Street between 

Miami Avenue & N.W. 1st Avenue.  

• The Hive event will be held between 12/1 – 12/5 – closures will be on 22nd Lane west bound 

from N.W. 2nd Avenue.  
 

In anticipation of heavy traffic in the Wynwood area, N.W. 2nd Avenue on 29th Street will be shut 

down both north and south bound to vehicular traffic but will remain open for pedestrians. 
 

Wynwood rideshare pick up locations will be as follows:  

• N.W. 5 Avenue and 29 Street. 

• North Miami Avenue and 21 Street. 

• N.W. 3 Avenue and 22 Street. 

• N.W. 2 Avenue and 29 Street. 
 

Miami Police officers will be deployed throughout the area to assist motorists and pedestrians and 

will monitor traffic and adjust additional closures, if necessary. 
 

The mission of the City of Miami Police Department is to ensure a safe and enjoyable experience for 

all attendees. To minimize the traffic impact on the local residential and business community, we 

strongly encourage the utilization of transit and/or rideshare services. Pedestrians are encouraged to 

always utilize all crosswalks and for those who wish to commute are encouraged to drive soberly, 

responsibly and park legally.  
 

Any questions regarding bus re-routes, please contact the Miami-Dade Transit Agency. 


